
 

8 July 2025 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 

 

It is almost time for your young person to make their Excellence choices for September and 
we are really excited to offer some fun new sessions next term. 
 

We have teamed up with some great external providers and we also have some non-
teaching staff sharing their hobbies this term too. But this does mean not every session has 
room for a full class of 30. 
 

If possible, please can you sit down with your young person and have a look at the brochure 
(on our website HERE) over the next few days, asking them to carefully consider what they 
might like to do. We recommend your young person makes a list of their top five activities 
ready to click the link when it's emailed to them on Tuesday 15 July. 
 

We know that some of these options will fill up really quickly so if your young 
person chooses five popular, low capacity, options we cannot guarantee they will get one of 
their top choices and they may be allocated something they didn't pick. 
 

Please can we ask that you talk to your young person about the importance of trying 
something new, even if it isn't something they might normally choose. Every option has 
been carefully chosen to give an interesting and fun term of learning and we know if they 
give it a chance, they will learn something great. 
 

Unfortunately, there will be absolutely no swaps this term as all activities will be full and 
we will not have any spaces to move people. 
 

If you have any questions about the activities on offer then please get in touch. 
 

Best wishes 

Mrs Colman 

Marketing & Events Coordinator, Excellence Coordinator 
01737 764356 ext 243 

 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/Excellence-Programme-Booklet-Autumn-Term-2025.pdf

